

TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 8
AUGUST 2025



## SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL GIFT HAMPERS

The South West Festival is just weeks away, and our Hamper Stall is shaping up to be another favourite thanks to the generosity of our College community.

A big thank you to everyone who has already brought in their hamper bags. If you haven't had the chance yet, there's still time. Bags are due on **Wednesday 13 August**, so why not use this weekend to put yours together?

Each family is asked to donate one reusable shopping bag filled with new items based on your child's Year Group theme (below). These donations help create colourful hampers for the stall, with some larger or unique ones making their way into the Silent Auction.

- One bag per family, filled with a small selection of new items
- Items must be new and unopened no second-hand goods
- Return bags by Wednesday 13 August 2025 to your class or PC teacher

PREP & YEAR 12 - Baby Items & Books

KINDY & YEAR 11 - Jewellery, Hair Accessories, Colouring & Activity Books

YEAR 1 & YEAR 10 - Toys, Educational Items & Craft

YEAR 2 & YEAR 9 - Stationary & Office Supplies

YEAR 3 & YEAR 8 - Sport, Fitness & Pamper Items

YEAR 4 & YEAR 7 - Packaged Food & Pantry Items

YEAR 5 - Toiletries & Household Supplies

YEAR 6 - Games, Homewares & Car Item

For more information, please email <a href="mailto:community@thac.nsw.edu.au">community@thac.nsw.edu.au</a>